
At Home
LEARNING

It is Week 7 of “At Home Learning”! 

This is a short week because of Victoria Day and a 
Professional Learning Day.  We will be enjoying the 
long weekend on Monday, May 18 with our families and 
engaging in Professional Learning opportunities with 
the school on Tuesday, May 19.  We look forward to 
checking in with your child’s work on Wednesday!

Students should stil l be writing in their Journals on a 
weekly basis.  This should be 20 minutes of 
uninterrupted, unassisted writing time.  During this time
students should be sounding out all of the words they
want to use.  When they are done writing, please 
encourage them to read their work over again to 
ensure that they remembered to use proper 
punctuation and capitalization.  Please send us pictures 
of their journal writing as we would love to see it!

If your child is struggling with ideas of what to write 
about, please see the attached Writing Prompts to help 
get their creative juices flowing.  
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